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From:Helen Porter
Sent:Thu, 21 Nov 2019 11:06:59 +0000
To:Leamey, Helen
Subject:Support for Application 2019/0366/FUL - New Aldi in Skelmersdale

To whom it may concern,

I think a new store in the Old Skelmersdale area is a really good idea for that side of 
Skelmersdale, it will bring more footfall to that area and will benefit other businesses in 
that area. Also the current Aldi at the Concourse is situated in a building that has been 
there for years and the space is cramped, so a new purpose built Aldi will be much better 
and will stock more products. I have shopped at Aldi for years and am very satisfied with 

the service. 

Yours,

Helen Porter
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